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26 May, 6

Sir,

I have the honour to draw you

attention to your letter of the 30 Deamber,

1889, with respect to the application of

this Department, for the issue of Patent,

covering lands in the Township of Gibson,

purchased for the oka Indians; and I

have to request that you will be good

enough to advise me what further

action, if any, has ben taken in the

matter.

Your obedient Servant,

L. Vankoughnet

Deputy of the Supt. General

of Indian Affairs.

Andray Whits Esqre

and commissioner of hs lands

Toronto,

Ont.
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